
Hello neighbors,

 

My name is Robert Ricketts and I am running for election to the San Juan River Village POA 
Board. My wife and I bought our home on Harebell Drive two years ago after spending our 
vacations in Pagosa Springs for the past 15 years. I am the Director of the School of 
Accounting at Texas Tech University, and my wife, Quepha, is a member of the accounting 
faculty. We have been at Texas Tech University for 31 years. 


For several years before purchasing our home in San Juan River Village, we rented homes in 
the neighborhood and fell in love with it. We plan to move here permanently following our 
retirement in 3 or 4 years. In the interim, we spend as much time here as our schedules allow. If 
elected, I plan to be present for all POA meetings and am very much looking forward to getting 
to know our neighbors. As a member of the board, I can promise that I will seek out the 
opinions of everyone in the neighborhood and do my best to listen and be responsive. I also 
pledge to work hard to address concerns raised by members of the community in a friendly 
and collegial manner. 


I will be at the annual meeting on December 10, 2019 at the Ross Aragon Community Center 
and would be happy to visit with anyone who would like to talk before you cast your votes. If 
you would like to ask any questions or share your opinion about any issues facing the 
neighborhood prior to that date, please feel free to contact me at robert.ricketts@ttu.edu.

 

Sincerely, 

 

Robert Ricketts


